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Rep. Tip McGuire Announces Re-Election Campaign 
 
Today, State Representative Tip McGuire (D - Kenosha) announced his re-election campaign 
for the 64th Assembly District. The 64th Assembly District includes much of the City of Kenosha, 
the Village and Town of Somers, the Village of Elmwood Park, and parts of the Village of Mount 
Pleasant and the City of Racine.  
 
“My primary goal in the legislature will continue to be making sure that our working families can 
live safely and thrive in our economy. That begins with supporting the local small businesses 
and workers that are the backbone of our community.”  
 
This past session, Rep. McGuire introduced the Buy American Act (Assembly Bill 963), which 
would provide a preference in state and local government contracts for goods manufactured in 
the United States. In addition, Rep. McGuire worked across party lines to introduce several 
pieces of legislation, including several bipartisan bills that passed through the Assembly. 
Notably, Rep. McGuire worked with his Republican colleagues to develop common-sense 
legislation that would protect the rapidly eroding Lake Michigan shoreline.  
 
“The COVID-19 pandemic has threatened the health of our citizens and our economy. It is 
essential that we set aside partisan bickering and focus on an agenda that puts Main Street and 
our workers first. I plan to continue working across the aisle to find ways to restore Wisconsin’s 
hard working middle class, strengthen our economy, and ensure the health and safety of all 
Wisconsinites.” 
 
Prior to his election to the State Assembly in 2019, Rep. McGuire was a criminal prosecutor in 
the Kenosha and Milwaukee District Attorney’s offices. He worked for his predecessor in the 
Assembly, current Sec. of Revenue Peter Barca, from 2009 until 2014, when he enrolled in law 
school. 
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